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January 25, 2021 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

 

Hello, thankfully we have no additional positive test results today! There are no positive 

residents at St. Pat’s and a number of the staff cases have now been resolved.   

 

Waterford is now off of full isolation precautions therefore resident meals will be served in the 

dining room as per the schedule.   

 

We should see Galway off of isolation on January 30th and Wexford off of isolation on February 

5th assuming no additional cases.   

 

The resident vaccination schedule has not yet been provided by Ottawa Public Health for those 

residents who received their first dose on January 8th.  We will let you know as soon as we hear a 

confirmed date for the second vaccination.  

 

We are very appreciative of a donation from an anonymous family member of gift certificates for 

draws to recognize the staff who have been vaccinated.  Thank you to the Family Council for 

facilitating this donation.   

  

 

Be well and stay safe,  
 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


